
 

 

 

Dance Festival 
Well done to all the Schools that took part in our dance festivals at Bishop Barrington. A big 
thank you to St Andrews, St Josephs Newton Aycliffe, Etherley Lane, Escomb, Woodhouse, 

Cockton Hill, St Josephs Coundon, Toft Hill and St Helens who showed off their funky moves and 
fantastic routines. A special thanks to our guest performers: Bishop Barrington Dance Team who 

entertained us all and got the children on their feet, dancing their hearts out.  

 

TERMLY BULLETIN  

We would also like to say a 
big thank you to all the 

children partaking in our 
Gifted and Talented 

Programme in conjunction 
with Bishop Barrington School 

every Monday and also our 
BASFA District Football team 

training hard each Friday. 
Keep up the hard work!! 

Curling & Boccia Festival  
We also held our Curling and Boccia festival for KS1 which went down a treat! An enjoyable day 

for all the children involved. A big well done to all the Schools that took part!  
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